
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 11/5/2019 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Meeting with Legislators 

 Canyon County superintendents will be meeting with legislators November 19th to 

discuss the upcoming legislative session.  

Governor’s Task Force Recommendations  

 These are the recommendations from the Governor’s Task Force. As you look at the 

votes of the committee it is interesting that some legislators voted against some of the 

recommendations. We’ll see how this plays out in the legislative session. While the five 

recommendations below gained approval, there were other topics that the committee 

found important and would like to see progress made in some of those areas as well.  

o Statewide accountability focusing on K-3 literacy. 

o Greater all-day kindergarten opportunities to support K-3 literacy and future 

student achievement. 

o Building out and updating the career ladder salary allocation program to elevate 

the profession and retain effective educators. 

o Addressing social and emotional issues to support student learning. 

o Strategic alignment and increased flexibility in the K-12 funding formula. 

 

  


